Maritime Forces Atlantic PO Box 99000 Stn Forces Halifax, NS B3K 5X5

MARL: 1262-7 (MARL SEO)

TD: 2013-000928

14 June 2013

Mr. Darren Hicks, Environmental Analyst Canada Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board 5th Floor, TD Place 140 Water Street St. John's, NL A1C 6H6 Email: dhicks@cnlopb.nl.ca

Dear Mr. Hicks:

As requested, the Department of National Defence (DND) has reviewed the report entitled "Hebron Project Comprehensive Study Report Addendum" dated June 2013. DND has no further comments.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Carol Lee Giffin
MARLANT Safety and Environmental Officer
for Commander

